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School 
Adventures 
& Learning 
We’ve all been blessed 
teaching all of your kids.  
The school walls are 
beginning to fill up with all 
of the kids’ hard work and 
we have already ventured 
out on a few field trips with 
them.  We hope your kids 
are also having a blessed 
time as they join us each day, 
at Fellowship.  

This Week
This week, students in elementary classes will continue learning 
how to prepare presentations in Elementary Computer Class 
(using Google Slides).  Students in all Music classes and Drama 
have started working on the Christmas Program and we are 
very eager to have you join us on December 12 for a Walk 
Through Bethlehem.  The kids are putting a ton of hard work 
into it, to make it a very memorable experience.  All are invited to 
the event and we pray it becomes an opportunity for people to 
learn more about and love Jesus more.
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Picture Day-Oct. 29 

All students will have their 
picture taken October 29.  
Picture Forms will be available 
online and sent home October 
21.    

Forms must be returned by 
November 7, if you would like 
to purchase school pictures. 

Parent & Technology 
Safety Meeting-    
Oct. 30 

Please join us for a community 
meeting about plans for the 
school year as well as 
technology and ways to help 
safeguard your children.  

The meeting will be held after 
school, from 4:30-5:30PM. 

Fall Carnival-Nov. 21 

Our annual fall carnival (with 
games and prizes) will be held 
November 21.  All are 
welcome to join us for a night 
night of fun and community.  
The cost is $5 per person.
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This week, the 4th and 5th Grade students will be taking a 
science field trip to Outback Kangaroo Farm, as they 
expand their knowledge in animal science. 

The Culinary Arts classes are continuing to grow in their 
culinary knowledge and have completed some full meals from 
scratch, including a few pasta and chicken dishes as well as seared 
porkloin and mashed potatoes.  They will be practicing and 
perfecting the dish served at our December 5 Dinner & 
Auction.  We hope to see all of you and your friends and family 
there!  The Dinner includes a salad, main dish and dessert. Yum!

Upcoming
Parent Meeting & Technology Safety: Please join us after school, 
on October 30 (from 4:30-5:30PM) for our first Parent Meeting 
of the year, where we will be answering any questions you have for 
the upcoming school year as well as sharing our vision for the school 
and this school year.  The Lord has put a lot on our heart for this 
year and we would love to share it with you as well as put His vision 
into action.  

At the meeting, we would love for you to stay a bit longer, as we 
follow up with Technology Safety.  

At the school, we have monitoring systems and internet safety 
systems in place that block inappropriate sites and material from 
school devices, but we would like to share with all of you how 
important it is to monitor your child’s technology usage and ways to 
do that. 

This year, we have noticed some inappropriate saved files on some 
student’s personal accounts and we want to have an open discussion 
about ways to help families prevent this.  On average, the first 
inappropriate use of electronics starts very young, so please do come 
to the meeting.  

Many electronic devices give students free range to anything they 
may be tempted to view and without limits and security, they are 
open to unlimited amounts of inappropriate sites and images.  It is 
so important to check your child’s device on a regular basis and to 
set limits and boundaries.  We’d love to help and talk with you more 
about the many ways to do this.
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Dinner & Auction-
December 5 

Join us for our annual FCS 
fundraiser and a night out with 
friends and family! 

Includes  

• Salad, Dinner entree, Dessert 

• Live Auction, supporting FCS 

All proceeds go towards the FCS 
ministry and help us continue 
offering our lower tuition rates.   

In order to make this event a 
huge success, we need your 
help!  This is an FCS event and 
we can’t do it without you. 

If you have an item to donate or 
know businesses or people 
willing to donate, please have 
them drop off items to FCS.  We 
are a 501(c)(3) non-profit, so all 
donations are tax deductible and 
this is an excellent opportunity 
for businesses and families to 
contribute to the ministry, while 
receiving some tax help/perks. 
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